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3rd January 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Stubbington Study Centre Residential Week for Years 3 and 4 
 Monday 1st to Wednesday 3rd July 2024 

 
We are delighted to offer children in Years 3 and 4 the opportunity to attend a residential visit to 
Stubbington Study Centre from Monday 1st to Wednesday 3rd July 2024.  This is a 3 day and 2 night stay.                           
 
At Springwood, we believe all children have the right and should be encouraged to develop the many 
skills required to be successful in adulthood.  These include the ability to work both as an integral 
member of a team and independently.  Learning to respect and support each other in a range of ways 
can help all children succeed when faced with new challenges both in and outside of school. 
 
Stubbington Study Centre is a fantastic location which offers many opportunities for children to 
embrace challenge and acquire new skills through adventurous activities. The children also learn about 
the local environment, the animals and plants found within the grounds and the importance of being 
responsible.  They also begin to learn how to organise themselves.  All the activities have been fully 
vetted and approved by Hampshire County Council to make sure they are as safe as possible and all staff 
are fully qualified to lead the activities.  The children will be sleep indoors in dormitories. 
The visit will take place on the understanding that all parents participating are prepared to meet the 
cost involved of £170 per pupil.  This includes the cost of the accommodation, all activities, and food 
and travel costs. 
 
We know this time of year is expensive and that money is having to go further so this year so we wanted 
to give you as much time as possible to pay the non-refundable deposit of £50 through Sco-Pay. This 
can be done in instalments or as a one off payment but the deposit must be received by 5pm on 
Monday 5th February 2024.   
 
There are limited places and these will be given on a first come first served basis.  As previously 
stated, the initial deposit of £50 is a non-refundable. Furthermore, the full balance could be incurred if 
you decide not to send your child after the 6th May 2024 payment deadline, as the centre do not refund 
money. 
 
Further details will be available during the summer term, but please do not hesitate to contact the 
school, if you would like any further information about the visit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Gill Bryant 
Deputy Headteacher 


